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17 September 2024

Dear Parents and Carers,

We are delighted to be able to offer a trip to our Year 9 pupils to London to visit the Paradox Museum
in Kensington on Thursday 10th October.

Paradox Museum It is an interactive exhibition exploring optical illusion and forced perspective.
Students have been learning about different artists such as Bridge Riley, one of the pioneers of the
OpArt movement in the 1960’s and next term will be working on a module looking at perspective so
this trip will be fun as well as reinforcing our art, craft and design learning.

Students will be dropped off by school minibus at Slough station to journey to Kensington on the
mainline and underground trains. The exhibition lasts for about an hour and we will supply a packed
lunch for all students. More information on the exhibition can be found below:

https://paradoxmuseumlondon.com/

Students are to arrive at The Green Room at the usual time and will leave by 10.15am, we will return
to Windsor for the usual end of school time, 3pm.
They will be accompanied by Green Room staff members at all times. Students are welcome to bring
their own money to spend in the gift shop or for snacks if they wish.

If you have any questions or concerns please feel free to email me at
jenny@thegreenroomschool.com or call school and I or Claire will be able to talk with you.

Regards,

Jenny Thorn
Head of Art

Company No: 7916254 Charity Number: 1149294

https://paradoxmuseumlondon.com/
mailto:jenny@thegreenroomschool.com

